
 

 

 

THE WOODSTOCK ACADEMY 

 8th GRADE SHADOW PROGRAM 

 

1. Please contact The Woodstock Academy’s Admissions Office to arrange a date for 

shadowing (860-928-6575 ext. 1222). The Admissions Office will assign a trained 

Student Ambassador to host your child. 

 

2. You must complete a permission form from your child’s attending school. 

 

3. Please also complete The Woodstock Academy’s permission form. 

 

4. If your child is taking the bus to The Woodstock Academy, you must arrange the 

transportation with your child’s attending school prior to the shadow date. 

 

5. On the shadow date, report to The Woodstock Academy Counseling Office at the 

North Campus by 7:30 A.M with both completed permission forms. 

 
6. Your child will be instructed to return to the Counseling Office at 2:00 to have a brief 

meeting with one of our counselors. Parents and guardians are welcome to join. 

 
 

Students will be given a Visitor’s Pass to wear throughout the day. 

Visiting students must adhere to all Woodstock Academy rules and regulations. 

Dismissal is at 2:15. 

We hope you enjoy your day at The Woodstock Academy! 


